
Year 2 – Spring 1 Term Newsletter 

Reading – Make sure your child is reading for 15 minutes each day and that 

they’re able to answer lots of questions about their reading book! They should 

re-read the levelled book, given to them by school, 3 times to build confidence 

and fluency. Books must be brought back to school every day! Records will 

be checked and books will be changed on Mondays and Thursdays. 

Maths – This term, the children will be learning about 2D and 3D shapes and 

then Money. Any practise or exposure at home will help your child when it 

comes to their maths lessons in school. Also, remember to revise your weekly 

number facts! Children will be tested each week on their number facts – they 

will be told which ones to learn by their teacher.  

PE – This term, the children will be focusing on developing their problem-

solving skills in PE, as well as working on their agility and coordination. Sessions 

will go back to being on MONDAYS each week. Children must bring their PE 

kit to school in a bag on those days and will change into them for the session. 

Make sure PE clothes are clearly labelled. 

Science – This half term we will continue learning about Living Things and 

Their Habitats. The children will learn about how animals adapt to their 

environment, how different animals are suited to living in different conditions 

and what different habitats look like. 

Topic – This term we are learning about Kenya. Please see the topic homework 

for ideas of how to support your child’s learning at home. 

Many thanks, 

The Year 2 Team 


